
Next New Member Sunday is December 9 
 
New Member Sunday is when we welcome and celebrate 

new members of the FCCWP family. If you would like to 
join our community of faith, please fill out a Membership 
Profile (found here on our website) and give it Mary Joe, 
our church administrator by December 2. 

 
If you've been worshipping at FCC, you might be 
wondering about membership and why you should join. 
In our tradition, officially joining the church matters. New 
members stand in front of the congregation and make 

promises about their commitment to God and to our faith 
community.  In the UCC, there is no hierarchy that tells 
churches what to do. We have "a priesthood of all 
believers" which means all of us do ministry. When you 

join our church, you become a voting member and are 
able to vote on our budget, who will serve as leaders and 
other important matters. 
 

Being a member of our church means that not only have 
you chosen this place to worship, you have also chosen 
to be a part of this faith community. We who are already 
members make promises to support you on your faith 
journey. 

 
Questions about membership? Call, email or text Debbie 
Schaffer, Membership Board chair at 407-782-8909, 
schaffer.debbie@gmail.com. 

 

https://fccwp.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/MemberProfile20160.2.51.pdf
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